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 Term 1, Week 4 - 2019 

 
Dear Families, 

 
We are so happy to have such an amazing group of children who have a love for play, learning, 
building friendships and smiling each day at Preschool. We have had an incredible first week and 
the children have settled beautifully! We will have an awesome year in Preschool! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

Newsletter 

 
Important Medical Information 

 
Please be aware that we have some children in 
Preschool with anaphylaxis and serve allergies to 
EGGS and NUTS as well as wheat and dairy. We 
are an EGG and NUT aware environment due to 
these children. All children wash their hands 
before and after meals too as they children are 
sensitive to touch too.  
 
Please ensure you have clean hands on arrival to 
keep all children safe.  
 
We appreciate donations of boxes and recycled 
materials to use in our program. Please avoid 
bring in egg cartons. 
Thank you for your ongoing support to cater for 
the safely and wellbeing of all children in our 
Preschool.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 

Drinks at Preschool 
In Preschool, we encourage healthy 
eating and drinking.  

A friendly reminder, that we only 
have WATER at Preschool in drink 

bottles and lunch boxes.  
Please understand that we fill your 
children’s water bottles with filtered 
water throughout the day so don’t 
be alarmed if they come home with 
water in their drink bottles. We are 
making sure they drink water at 
Preschool. 
Thank you for your support. 
 

Science Fun 
A Volcano 

Many children have been speaking 
about how they love Science and 
have been making volcanos in the 
sand pit.  
So, we combined the interests and 
made our own volcano which was 
very exciting! The children shared 
their knowledge of volcanos and we 
made predictions about what was 
going to happen when we made the 
volcano with lava.  
If you want to make a volcano at 
home, ask your children to help you 
with the steps.  
You will need: 

- A cup/small jug 
- Bi carb soda 
- Colouring (red/orange for 

lava) 
- Vinegar 

Enjoy the excitement! 
 
 
 
 
 

Preschool Fees 
Thank you to all the families asking questions 
about fees. Please ensure the office has a copy 
of your Health Care Card and other important 
documentation to ensure you are charged the 
correct fees.  
Please see the office staff for more information or 
to clarify any further questions. Thank you. 
 

 
Friendly Reminder Session Times 

Session One:  
Monday and Tuesday: 9-2:50pm 
Wednesday 9-11:50am 
Session Two:  
Wednesday 12-2:50pm 
Thursday and Friday: 9-2:50pm 
 


